
Called to be Servants of Christ in  Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Sunday November 21, 2021
ETERNITY SUNDAY

Worship Service at 10:45 am
Welcome                                                                                      John Tiessen

Eternity Sunday Memorial Slideshow and Candle Lighting

Worship

Scripture                                    Mark 13:32-37

Sermon                                   "Awaiting the King"                     Daniel Janzen

Benediction

Closing Song               

  

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend Niagara UM today! If you have any
questions or would like to learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Center desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Live Stream is currently not working.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

German Service at 9:45 am
Klavier — Ruth Lamarre

Andachtsleiter — Renate Dau Klaassen

Grusswort — Psalm 91:1-2

Gedenkfeier 

Lied — GDM #472, “Auf ewig bei dem Herrn”, V. 1, 2 u. 4

Schriftwort — Ps. 90, einige Verse; Offb. 20:11-12

Botschaft — “Ewigkeit” — Udo Woelke

Lied — GDM #456, “Stimmt an mit vollem Klang”, V. 1, 3 u. 4

Segen
Die nächste deutsche Andacht wird, so Gott will, am 5. Dez. stattfinden.

https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/


Within Red Brick Church ...

Jr Youth
This Wednesday night we head to SkyZone Trampoline Park in St. Catharines! We will meet
at SkyZone for 7:00pm and the cost for attendance will be covered by the church! Contact
Chris with any questions!

Sr Youth
Bob Ross Painting Night this Friday night 7:00pm at the church! Painting supplies will be
provided! It’s up to you if you want to bring your own Bob Ross hair!

Communion Service November 28
Please prepare yourselves for the Communion service that will be part of the November 28
Joint First Advent Worship Services.   Those watching the Cogeco service on November 28, 
 please prepare juice and bread so you can participate in a Pastor led communion that will
be part of the service that day.

For Young Adults age 18-35
For Young Adults Age 18-35! Join us Saturday Nov. 27th at 10:00 am to help decorate the
Christmas tree for our sanctuary! Hot apple cider and other treats will be on hand!

Moving the Choir Loft Pews  
Today after the service, we'd like to remove the choir loft pews. If you have muscles, we'd
love to have your help for about 15 minutes after the service. 

Red Brick Kids In-Person Returns Next Sunday!
We are thrilled to announce the launch of Red Brick Kids in-person on November 28th! The
program will run from 9:15-10:30 on Sunday mornings. Kids from *newborn* to grade 5
are welcome to attend. Registration forms will be available next Sunday at 9:15 in the gym
where the kids will gather every week.  We have moved from the third floor to our new
home on the first floor, in the common area and classrooms off the kitchen, as well as the
gym and nursery. You're welcome to check out the freshened up space! We're excited for
more changes and updates to come!   Thank you to the incredibly dedicated team of
parent volunteers who made this move possible, and to the staff for their support and
encouragement. We do still have logistics and plans to sort out in the coming months, so
please continue to pray for the leadership team as we continue to re-build our children's
ministry program in this post-ish pandemic world.

Coffee Huddle with Chris 
Starting on Sun. Nov. 28th, you are invited each Sunday morning from 9:45am-10:30am to
join us in the Lounge on the second floor of the church for a time of hanging out and
talking life and faith questions and situations. All are welcome!



Engaging with Our Community –
Niagara Candlelight Stroll
If you love to sing, we'd love to have
you join our Red Brick Choir at the
Candlelight Stroll on Friday December
3rd at 7:00pm. Stay tuned to the
bulletin for more details next week, but
please mark your calendars already! In
addition to being a popular event for
locals and tourists alike, it's also a
fundraiser for Newark Neighbours.
Please pray for the stroll and its
participants. Hot chocolate and coffee
will be provided to help keep singers
warm, and we request that all singers
be fully vaccinated. For more
information about the event check out
the Chamber of Commerce’s website
niagaraonthelake.com/candlelight-stroll

Special Request ...
During a recent review of the Annual Reports in our archive room, it has been
discovered that we are missing some of the older archive copies.  We are hoping that
some church members will have copies in their personal files.   If you do please contact
the church office, Emily would like to borrow your copy and make a copy of it for our
records.  

1950, 1951, 1952, 1953, 1954, 1955, 1956, 1957, 1958, 1959
1960, 1976, 1987

Note: 1950 means that we need the report for 1950, which was presented at the 1951
AGM meeting and so on for all of these years.

http://niagaraonthelake.com/candlelight-stroll


Administrative Notes ...
Live Stream
We apologize that we have in the last few weeks
been experiencing issues Sunday morning with our
internet service. We are working at replacing and
upgrading our equipment and are hopeful this will
be resolved very soon.  Although the 'Live Stream' is
not functioning, the services are being recorded and
then uploaded to our YouTube channel and the
church website during the week. Cogeco services
are continuing to be provided each week. If you
have questions about how to access the services
please contact the church office.

Looking Ahead ...

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/
contact/donate

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Monday to Friday staff are at
church.   Ring the doorbell at
the glass doors for assistance
or to access the library.  

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.ca/thr

ough-the-doors/

November 28- First Advent/Communion
9:15  am     Red Brick Kids in-person 
9:45 am      Coffee Huddle with Chris
10:45 am    In-person Joint  Service
10:30 am   Cogeco Broadcast of German First Advent 2020

Christmas Flyers
There are extra copies of our Christmas flyer
available at the Welcome Centre. You're welcome to
take extra copies to friends and family!

Self-serve nursery and changing station
Are located at the back of the sanctuary and available 
for parents with young children during the worship service.  
As per Public Health Guidelines, please use the provided
wipes to wipe down toys, change table and door handles
when you are done.  Thank you so much.

http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/

